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NOTICE  OF  SPECIAL 
COMMISSIONERS’  

MEETING 
 
 

RE:  KIM BAKER WITH K.I.R.P.C 
ON THE 

KOONTZ LAKE SEWER PROJECT 
 
 

There will be a special meeting of the 
commissioners on Thursday, July 29 th, 
2010 at 9:00 a.m.  It will be held in the 
annex meeting room.  This is being posted 
as a commissioners’ meeting.  
 
Michaelene J. Houston 
Starke County Auditor 
 
MJH/mjh 
 
Posted this 26th day of July, 2010 before 1 


